Minutes for the Manitou Springs Woman’s Club General Meeting
May 6th, 2019

We had 41 in attendance.

The meeting began at 12:00 

Printed copies of last month’s minutes were placed on each table for the members to review. Tracey, our President, moved to accept the minutes from the April meeting and the motion was seconded and passed.

Members joined in saying the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The Women’s Club hospitality committee served a lunch of lasagna, salad, and tiramisu for dessert.

Sally Fitzgerald reminded members that the garden club will hold the annual plant sale on Saturday, May 25th at the MAC, to benefit horticultural projects and community outreach.

Chi Ito of the library passed around the newsletter and announced a repair café taking place on Saturday afternoon of May 18th, following the  Mother’s Day Tea (starting at 11am). The summer reading program will begin on June 1st, and volunteers are still needed. She reminded members that the summer Library Lawn Concerts will be taking place on Tuesday evenings at six pm.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Jenna Gallas from the Heritage Center invited everyone to the Vintage Baseball Game on May 11th, to watch the Manitou Springers.

Laura Ettinger invited members to the 6th Annual Vegan Master Chef Challenge, taking place at the MAC on Saturday May 18th from 6-9pm. Tickets are $46 per person, and can be purchased at Brown Paper Tickets. Proceeds will benefit the Vegan Society of Colorado Springs and the Manitou Art Center.

Tracey, our president, announced that the calendar is set for next year, but reminded everyone that a volunteer is still needed for the March Meeting.

The treasurer’s report was passed around, and the distribution of funds was discussed.

After lunch, the club was entertained by the Back Porch Singers, until the meeting ended at 1:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Jocelyn Redfern
